
 

 
NOTICE FOR BAYSHORE RESIDENTS  

 

PARKING REMINDER 
 

We would like to remind residents who have Parking 
Passes to clearly display them on their dashboards to 

avoid receiving tickets.   
 

Security has reported several vehicles who continue to be 
tagged for not properly displaying their passes.   

Retraction of tickets will not be honoured. 
 

Residents are asked not to park in the 9 parking 
spaces along the East Wall in Visitors These spaces 

belong to the neighbouring property.  
 

Those parked at the Church must remove their 
vehicles EVERY Sunday morning prior to 8:00am.  
Please be respectful –since the Church has been 

gracious to allow our residence to use their property 
during construction. 

   
 
 

 

 

Shelley Hutchinson,  

Registered Condominium Manager 

Agent for and on behalf of DCC#19 

April 12, 2018 


